

NIVERVILLE HIGH SCHOOL PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

NHS PAC Update @ March 2023

Contact us any time	Contact	us	any	time
---------------------	---------	----	-----	------

nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Check out what we do; how to help:

https://nhs.hsd.ca/parents/pac/

Instagram: nivervillehspac

Facebook: @nivervillehighschoolpac

Participate. Support. Build. Upcoming Events & Volunteer Call

- PAC Exec needed by May 9 or we dissolve for September
- March Spring 50/50 Fundraiser
- April 20 Grade 9 Orientation Sep BBQ volunteers
- April June PERK for Grads

Thanks for taking time to read the latest news from your NHS Parent Council.

Thanks for takin	ig time to read the latest news from your NHS Parent Council.
Participate. Support. Build	Bring <u>your</u> skills to the table! Ask questions and get involved. All volunteers must complete volunteer forms and record checks prior to volunteering. Please contact the NHS School Office for more info.
Meetings - 6pm (@ Learning Commons)	Mar 14, Apr 11, and May 9 round out the remaining 1 hour meetings for the year.
Keep PAC alive beyond 2023!	We are excited to have had some new faces join our meetings! To ensure our PAC Board is complete, we must fill the Secretary and Treasurer positions by May 9, 2023.
	If positions are not filled, our PAC must dissolve at the end of the school year.
Morning Snack Program	Morning Snack Pgm continues - our Volunteer for the Program: 8:15 am to 9:15 am. Tell us what days work best for you! We would prefer M, W, F but are flexible!
	Thank you to our 3 parents and our Principal for helping fill the schedule successfully! Let's give them some assistance - come join us in April, May or June!
New Parent Alternative Fundraiser - Donations still accepted	Have you seen our new PAC Fundraiser? If you missed it, or deleted it out of your inbox - check out the form on our PAC Page (under NEWS) on the school website. https://nhs.hsd.ca/parents/pac/
MAKE IT BEAUTIFUL Spring 50/50 Fundraiser	Support our efforts to build a base financial foundation for our Outdoor greenspace improvements. Watch for our online 50-50 Fundraiser - share our posts and links with family and friends coming this month!
PERK for Grads fundraiser April to June	PERK mobile Coffee Bar will be coming to Niverville - April to June at NHS! WATCH SOCIAL MEDIA TO STAY UP TO DATE. NHS 2023 Grads earn 5% of all sales Get your coffee on and support our Grads.
Grade 9 Orientation Sep Welcome BBQ	Grade 8 parents will attend the April 20 Grade 9 Orientation. Parent volunteers needed for the September Welcome BBQ. Donate your time and/or supplies to help make the BBQ a huge success for the 2nd year in a row! We have one volunteer already! Come join in the fun on their first day at NHS!
Join Us! Donate. Volunteer. Share Ideas.	Share suggestions, donate time or contribute financial support to any of our events. A little goes a long way to help us reach our goals. Email: nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com